Dear Students,

You are directed to send your photograph (40kb-50kb) size for making an L.D.
Card to be used during the Convocation & taking your degree certificate in presentia.

Further you are advised to write a mail, writing your name, your stream &
Registration Number and attached the recent photograph in that mail positively. This
should be taken on priority & hence to be sent by tomorrow before 04:00 PM on the
email id:- mahesh.kumar@rpcau.ac.in .

Due to security reason, if your pass is not issued, reason being if you have not
sent your photograph for which you will be responsible and you will not be eligible in
Piprakothi campus the i.e. venue of the Convocation.

With best wishes

(an |
Chairman of Badges/ Pass committee
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